
     August 28, 2002 
         HSA-10/CC12K 
Hayes E. Ross, P.E., Ph. D. 
Professor Emeritus and Research Engineer 
Texas Transportation Institute 
3135 TAMU 
College Station, TX 77843-3135 
 
Dear Dr. Ross: 
 
In your July 10 letter, you requested the Federal Highway Administration’s 
acceptance of an optional terminal post layout using the Hinged Breakaway Post 
(HBA post) as the first post in an ET-series installation, followed by SYTP posts 
(Steel Yielding Terminal Posts).  This alternative post layout, along with those listed 
in my June 24 letter, may be considered acceptable. 
 
      Sincerely yours, 
 
 
     (original signed by Carol H. Jacoby) 
 
      Carol H. Jacoby, P.E. 
      Director, Office of safety design 


